
Our peers at the Bergen County Academies S.P.A.R.K. hosted a Luau on Thursday, May 25th.  Students were
delighted to receive leis and be welcomed into the gym under an arch of bamboo sticks.  Academy students
brought their warm smiles, dance moves and lots of enthusiasm as they paired up with Bleshman students

to have an amazing time.  It was heartwarming to watch students interact with each other
and build friendships that will be remembered forever.  


